
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th January 2022 
EO-B/jmc 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
NATIONAL TUTORING PROGRAMME – YEARS 9 AND 10 
 
As you may be aware, the Government has provided schools with additional money to 
fund the National Tutoring Programme. As part of this, our Science Department has 
planned weekly after-school sessions to ensure each student builds the necessary skills 
and confidence to make the progress they are capable of.  
 
We are offering the sessions to all students in the year groups above; the sessions will 
take place in the science labs every Tuesday from 18th of January after school from 3.30 
to 4.30pm during Term 3 and Term 4. The sessions will be held in small groups and will 
cover several topics across the syllabus.  
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below if your child is able to attend our 
sessions. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Edna Owusu-Bempah 
Teacher of Science 
 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
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